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Response to the Consultation 'Improving Urgent Stroke Services in Kent and 
Medway'

Delegation from Leader and Cabinet and date: The Cabinet considered a 
report on 10 April 2018 which set out details of the proposed response to the 
NHS consultation entitled 'Improving Urgent Stroke Services in Kent and 
Medway'. The Cabinet agreed option D (locating three hyper acute stroke 
units in Tunbridge Wells Hospital, Medway Maritime Hospital and William 
Harvey Hospital) as its response to the consultation “improving urgent stroke 
services in Kent and Medway” for the reasons set out in section 4 of the report 
(decision no. 52/2018 refers). 

In addition, the Cabinet agreed to delegate authority to the Director of 
Children and Adults Services, in consultation with the Portfolio Holder for 
Adults’ Services, to submit the Cabinet’s response to the consultation 
(decision no. 53/2018 refers). 

The report may be viewed online:
https://democracy.medway.gov.uk/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=22642 

Decision: The Council submitted its response to the consultation on 18 April 
2018. 

Reasons for Decision: The response to the consultation was submitted in 
accordance with Cabinet decision 52/2018 above.  

Date of Decision: 18 April 2018

Officer: Johanna Elwell
Executive Support and Policy Officer - Adult Social Care
Medway Council, Gun Wharf, Level 3, Dock Road, Chatham, ME4 4TR
Tel: 01634 331273 or Email: johanna.elwell@medway.gov.uk

Details of any other options considered and rejected: None. Options 
regarding possible responses to this consultation were set out in the Cabinet 
report 10 April 2018. 

Conflicts of Interest: None
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